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Upland Primary School Newsletter 

ParentMail 

If any of you are experiencing problems with 

ParentMail or do not receive anything through 

ParentMail at all, please do let the school office 

know. There are a variety of reasons why you 

may be experiencing difficulties, some we can 

resolve, some may be to do with the browser 

you are using or permissions on apps through 

your phone. The sooner we know the nature of 

the problem, the sooner we can determine if it 

is an error we can resolve or not. 

Parents’ evening—Year 6 only 

Year 6 parents’ evening will 

be on Monday 29th and Tues-

day 30th January. Please book 

your appointments online. If 

you have any problems making your booking, 

please contact the school office. 

Boys and Girls Football 

Letters have been sent out via 

ParentMail regarding boys and 

girls  football. The boys first 

match is on 1st February at St. 

Fidelis and the girls first 

match is on 7th February at 

Goals. Good luck to both 

teams! 

INSET Day,  

May 3rd 
Just a remind-

er to add May 

3rd in your 

diaries as an 

INSET Day for London Bor-

ough elections. 

Late arrivals and collections 

We must remind parents, unfortunately, of the 

importance of getting their children to school on 

time as well as collecting at the correct time at 

the end of the day. We will always endeavour to 

accommodate parents and carers who are run-

ning late but the number of children arriving 

late to school and being collected late at the 

end of the day is increasing. Please do make 

every effort to get to school in plenty of time to 

collect your child a large number of pupils 

waiting in the first aid area does become very 

problematic. 

Thank you. 

Entering the school grounds 

As pleased as we are that the children are excit-

ed to get into school in the morning, we must 

remember there are little ones who can easily 

be bumped and knocked over. Once Mr Dawson 

has opened the gates, please do come onto the 

school grounds in an orderly fashion. We ask 

that you do not let your children come rushing 

past others to get through the gates. 

Lost property 

Lost 

property 

is grow-

ing but 

we are 

not see-

ing many visitors coming and 

looking for items. Just before 

half term we will be having a 

rummage and setting up a 

table outside reception for 

our termly great lost proper-

ty giveaway! 

 

 

 

 

The award for the best  

attendance this week goes to  

R—Caterpillars 

KS1—Farah 

KS2—Mallory 
Well done! 

Important dates 

 29th & 30th January—Year 6 

parents’ evening 

 1st February—Boys’ football 

match at St. Fidelis 

 7th February—Girls’ football 

match at Goals 

 5th-9th February—themed 

week—Safety & Well Being 

 6th February—Safer Internet 

Day 

 9th February—Festival of 

Learning 

 12th-16th February—half term 

 21st & 22nd February—Parents’ 

evening 

 28th February—Year 3 trip to 

Kent Life 

 1st March—World Book Day 

 5th-9th March—Year 5 

Outward Bound 

 12th-16th March—Year 6 

Outward Bound 

 27th March—CRIBS Easter play 

to whole school 

 29th March—Easter Bonnet 

Parade 

 29th March—Break up for 

Easter school finishes 1:30pm 


